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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 16 - 13
th

 January, 2017 

 

Termly Overviews 

The termly overview for each class comes out with the newsletter today.  Please do ensure your child passes it on to you. 

It details the topics and areas to be covered this term and gives you the opportunity to support your child in these areas at home.  

Perhaps you have some books that could be used or you could help your child to research on the internet at home.  

 

Masses 

School masses take place every Friday morning at present in the school hall at 9.05 am.  Please do come along and join us if you 

can. 

Each mass is led by a class: 

20
th

 January, 2017 – 4B 

27
th

 January, 2017 – 4D 

3
rd

 February, 2017 – 3H 

10
th

 February, 2017 – 3M 

17
th

 February, 2017 – 2M 

 

Parentview 

Each year we ask you to complete a few short questions about the school. 

The 12 questions give an opportunity to give feedback about the school. 

Please visit the Ofsted Parent View website at www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk to register and complete the questionnaire.  (Many 

of you will already be registered if you completed the questionnaire last year – you will just need your password). 

WHEN WE HAVE 15 REPLIES, YOU WILL BE ABLE TO VIEW IN GRAPH FORM THE RESULTS FOR THE SCHOOL. 

This is one way to give feedback but we are always here to speak to if you have a concern or you want to tell us what went well. 

 

Parking 

This week we have had calls from our neighbours on Shawsdale Road about parents parking across their driveways preventing 

them getting in or out.  They have been very patient but would like people to be more considerate. 

Please think of others when you park and remember the church car park is open in the morning and evening for parking. 

 

Extreme Weather Conditions 

Since our information last week about how closure of school would be announced, Capital Heart and Smooth Radio have informed 

us of changes they have made. 

They will no longer read out individual closures on air but will have an online page that will direct you to the Birmingham City 

Council disruption website. 

 

Water Mains Work 

A reminder that next week, Phase 1 of the work on Shawsdale Road (junction of Chipperfield Road to junction of Drylea Grove) 

will take place leading to road closure. 
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Nationality and Country of Birth 
We are still waiting for forms to be completed and returned re your child’s nationality and country of birth.  This information is 

required in order for us to complete a school census for the Department of Education.  Your help in this is very much appreciated. 

 

School Meals 

Please could you ensure that your child’s school meal accounts are kept up to date and monies are sent in regularly every Monday 

morning.  Also, if your child’s lunchtime arrangements change ie from packed lunches to school meals, then please let the school 

office know.  Thank you. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Nikola Grzonka, Jack Harrison, Scarlett Taylor, Ava-Grace Eku, Poppy McLaren, Kiera Doyle, Nathaniel Grant, 

Lauron Thornton, Grace Styles, Cristiano Da Rocha, Safina Potapova, Neo Shabangu 

Purple Badges: Javeria Zahid, Jakub Felusiak, Jayikel Bakonga Ikonkoy, Freya Mai, Denusun Pirapaharan, Narciz Paun, Elijah 

Bailey-Fletcher, Eva Baker, Alice Miley, Amari Dickenson-Jones, Daniyal Zahid, Victoria Francisco, Ann Ajibode, Alfie Dawson, 

Ruby Pernell, Asiya Sharifi 

Yellow Badges: Micah Smith, Harafa Faghiri, Layla Graham, Ayesha Jabeen, Fahim Hasan 

Light Blue Badge: Joseph Dunne 

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Kaiden Smart-Baker, Martie Brookes 

Reception AP Grace Carter 

Reception KP Iga Jarosz 

Year 1R Leo-Riley Bodenham, Jasmine Banton 

Year 1T Elijah Bailey-Fletcher, Christiana Orgbemi 

Year 2M Archie Davies, Lauren Steele 

Year 2R Kimberley Denston 

Year 3H Tyler Mold 

Year 3M Lily-Mae Astley 

Year 4B Cristiano Da Rocha, Andra-Alice Marolicaru  

Year 4D Benibelle Makanzu Nana 

Year 5D Taku Hlekisana, Peter McCreadie 

Year 6T Joyce Molamba, Lida Sharifi 

WISE OWL AWARD Lucas Buckley 

MUSIC AWARD Amari Dickenson-Jones 

SPORTS AWARD Corey Hanus 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 


